

November 15, 2004

Dear Jeff & Lynnette:

On behalf of the Holladay Chamber of Commerce I want to thank you for your outstanding program on November 12, 2004. Your combination of "Money and Music" was a real success with our audience.

I am still getting phone calls and e-mails from those who attended the luncheon, as well as from those who missed it and heard about it. They want to know where they can get Lynnette's CDs and sign up for your weekly newsletter. We definitely want to have you present "Money & Music" again next year.

Lynnette's talent on the violin is remarkable. She is a fabulous entertainer. The addition of your economic update, with valuable information and liberal use of humor, combines for a truly unusual and memorable program.

I would highly recommend your combined program for all types of groups, especially for luncheon or dinner meetings. You can put me at the top of your referral list from now on.

Thanks again for a great program!

Highest regards,

Sharron Horsey

Chairperson

sharron.horsey@holladaychamber.org

4677 South Holladay Boulevard Holladay, UT 84117

801.979.5500 www.holladaychamber.org